Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

Ministry of Civil Service & Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No. 20 of 2007
Ref: E/437/1/01

10 May, 2007

From: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service

Ta: Suporvising Officers ifc of Ministries/Departments

Denartmental Whitley Council

The attention of Supervising Officers has, on several occasions, been
drawn on the need to have regular meetings of the Departmental. Whitley
Council with staff associations to thrash out departmental issues in the
It R R s ond cound stafi xelBHoNsE
2. However, it has been reported to me that in several
Ministries/Departments the Departmental Whitley Council, which is an
appropriate torum for consultadons and negoliaduns, 1s wuul beng inadt @O
function as expected. The absence of dialogue between management and
staff associations is thus causing unnecessary strained industrial relations.

3. I am therefore reiterating my request to you 1o abide by ihe provisions
of the Whitley Couucils Regulations and (© Fpteblal S S T

consultation/negetiation meetings with staff associations concerned to
address departmental issues and to sort out problems and grievances at
your level in order to promote good and harmonious industrial relasions m
your Ministry/Department. I am aiso requesling you lu aliange, as far as
possible, to chair the meetings and forward the nntes nf meetings to the
Ministry of Civil Service Affairs & Administrative Reforms.

4. I rely on your understanding and cooperation.
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Secretary to Cabinet ana
Hend of the Civil Service
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